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You can go to war at 18 but you can't have your constitutional right to bear arms? 

You will take self defense away from a 19 year old. You will hinder those who wish to 

protect themselves. No one in good conscious should vote to remove the rights of the 

18-21 year olds while at the same time support those same individuals who are 

deployed to protect you. 

 

Punish those who break the law not those who haven't.  


